
Walk on the sidewalk if
one is available
Look left and right before
crossing the street
Always cross streets at
crosswalks or intersections

WALKERS

TRANSPORTATIONTRANSPORTATION  
SAFETY TIPSSAFETY TIPS

Ride on the right side of
the road, with traffic, in a
single file
Come to a complete stop
before crossing the street
Wear a properly fitting
helmet and bright clothing

BIKE RIDERS

BUS RIDERS
Never walk behind a bus
Keep your bag closed and in
your lap, and secure all
other items at all times
Always stand 6 feet from the
curb and 10 feet ahead of
the bus if you must cross in
front of it

DRIVERS
Obey school zone speed
limits and follow your
school's drop off procedure
Never pass a bus loading or
unloading children
Stay alert and be aware of
nearby crosswalks where
people may be crossing


